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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Julia Ploszczyca 	 Chrystal Darlington

Kenny Barnet 	 Esmae Southern

Oliver Walton	 Oliver Charlton

Florence McMorine	 Oscar Hargreaves

Amos Marwei	 Sam Stanbrook

Lattia Bridge	 Francesca Brownhill

Tamsin Pleavin-Edge 	 Isobel Goodchild

Keeley Molloy	 Blayke Fleming

Owen Roberts	 Kaitlyn SmartEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

The end of another week, time seems to be flying by! There has been lots of 
effort put into our phonics this week by everyone, to ensure that our early readers 
are beginning their reading journey that unlocks so many doors to learning across 
the curriculum. Also for our older children who have access to a wide range of books 
through accelerated reader providing them with more and more reading opportunities. 

	
Year 6 PARENTS
Please see below the link to apply for your 
child’s transition to High School - This can 
be found on the cheshirewestandchester.
gov.uk website. If you need assistance, 
for example accessing the website, please 
contact the office and we will help.
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.
gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/
school-admissions/transfer-secondary/
secondary-admissions.aspx 

Closing date is 31st October 2021

European Day of Languages
We all celebrated European Day of Languages today, 
learning about new countries and cultures. Check out 

twitter and ask the children about our day!

CLASS 6F ASSEMBLY
Class 6F will be holding a learning 
assembly in the hall on Friday 1st 
October at 9.15pm. We cordially invite 
Class 6F’s parents to the assembly. 
Please enter the school through the 
main entrance. However, if you are 
displaying any COVID symptoms 
please refrain from entering school. 
The hall will be well ventilated.

Year 1 Explorers
Year 1 had a fantastic exploring walk this 
week around the local area! They were 
looking at all the physical and human 
features around our school. This is a great 
way to improve our Geographical skills and 
knowledge. Well Done!
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